
20th December 2024 

Nursery News    
  

         Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
We enjoyed making Christmas hats and we had a great time during our end of term party! 

 
 

 

Space 



Next term in Nursery 

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Whatever Next.’ 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be counting up and down to 5. 

 Messages 

During the week of the 13th January we will be 
inviting you to come in to visit the Nursery and 
look through your child’s learning journey.  
 
The sessions will be on 14th January - Friday 
17th January between 8.50am-9.15am. 
 
Just a reminder that the children will return to 
school on Tuesday 7th January. 
 
We hope you have a lovely break and we look 
forward to seeing you in the new year! 

Understanding of the World 
We will be investigating light and dark and 
shining our torches inside the tent. 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be using junk modelling materials to 
make rockets.  
 
 
 
 

Sharing books 
Click on the link to watch the video about    
sharing books with your child. 
 
 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/862091954

